From Congressman Bill Johnson’s District Download (weekly newsletter), March 19 2022
Our European allies, after years of rushing to green, weather dependent, unreliable energy, and shutting down their own energy resources, have come to learn this the hard way.  Their green priorities led them to greater and greater dependence on Russia, to the point that they could do virtually nothing, as Russian tanks rolled into Ukraine.

Let’s not make the same mistake here in America.  We can’t make our energy supply, and the energy supply of our allies, dependent on some of the worst people in the world.  
There is an answer: H.R. 6858, the American Energy Independence from Russia Act. This legislation would put us on a better path. It would re-start the Keystone XL pipeline, re-open our federal lands and waters to access our abundant natural resources…and it also includes a provision, legislation I authored, to cut the red tape and unleash American Liquified Natural Gas exports, which our allies in Europe are currently clamoring for…ultimately to get from under the boot of Putin’s energy dominance.  
Bill Johnson speaks on the House floor on March 16 in support of H.R. 6858. Click here or on the image above to view the clip.  

